
Chilmark Insurance Advisory Committee (IAC) 

Proposal/Recommendation Mitigation Plan 

 

Members of the IAC: Cathy Thompson, Jeff Day, Chuck Hodgkinson, Pam Bunker, Jenny 
Christy, Diana DeBlase, Tim Carroll and Melanie Becker 

 

The IAC meet on April 27, 2012 and reviewed several mitigation proposals for the health 
insurance plan design changes effective July 1, 2012. 

The IAC makes the following recommendations for the town’s mitigation plan: 

 Offer the mitigation in the form of a premium holiday 
 The mitigation plan will be available to people active plans in FY13 who were eligible 

for town insurance benefits in FY12. 
 The premium holiday will be in the month of December, 2012 
 It will be pro-rated based on the type of coverage (individual or family plan) 

Based on the budgeted amount of $17,781 for the mitigation plan, the pro-rated amounts 
will be: 

 Individual plan   $237 

 Family plan    $660 

 

 

 


